
 

Our Bible Treasure Hunt begins on May 30 and will continue all 

Summer. Jesus is the greatest treasure that anyone can find. This 

Summer, campers will be searching for Jesus and many other 

treasures. They will find “God” who is more valuable than gold.   

Campers will participate in Academic Enrichment throughout the 

Summer, so they don’t experience “summer learning loss”. Studies have 

shown this is crucial for students to stay focused and engaged in 

academics over the summer break. Learning is fun and there are many ways 

to stay on task with exciting activities in Science, Math, Language, Art and Music.  

Please see the calendar for weekly activities that will enhance their learning. 

Our treasure hunters will start creating their personal treasure boxes as well as solar 

ovens for weekly cooking experiences. They will have easy delicious recipes to share 

with you.  

Summer is also a time to enjoy Field Trips. We will go skating 

each Tuesday. Please be sure to wear your Blue SHECC T-Shirt each 

week for this activity.  If you need to purchase a new or replacement 

t-shirt, please see a staff member. Each Friday, campers will either 

go swimming or have fun onsite on our waterslide.  Please make 

sure you bring a signed permission slips and sunscreen forms to 

allow SHECC staff to apply sunscreen on your child before they participate in outside water 

activities. June 1st is our first field trip of the summer, which is swimming.  

 

      

Ms. Debbie, Ms. Riley,  
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